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FALL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
POT LUCK LUNCHEON TO BE HELD
SUNDAY, SEPT. 16, 1979

All members of A.H.S.G.R. are cordially
invited to attend the Fall Membership meeting,
Sunday, September 16, 1979. This pot luck
luncheon meeting will be held at the Y.W.C.A.
(15th & N Streets) and will start promptly

at 1:00 p.m.

Bring a generous amount of your favorite pot
luck casserole dish and join in by sampling
the delectable, delightful dishes! Coffee
will be served; however, you are asked to
bring your own table service.

Nancy Holland will speak; afterwhich, the
audience will participate on folklore by
describing traditional beliefs, legends,
customs, etc. Come and join the fun!!

S~ ANNUAL BRODA SUPPER
FIRST PLYMOUTH CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH
NOV. 1, 1979

Have you ever been to an A.H.S.G.R. Broda
dinner? 1If the answer is no, then, you have
really missed a great event. Plan to attend
this one! The date of the Broda Supper is
Nov. 1, 1979. This year it will be held at
the First Plymouth Congregational Church
(20th and D Streets) at 6:30 p.m.

Shortly, you will receive a reservation letter
by which you may purchase tickets. No place
in Lincoln can you enjoy both quality and
quantity. In the near future, you will also
receive tickets for the quilt raffle. The
quilt top was donated by Mrs. Martin Roh and
was quilted by A.H.S.G.R. volunteers. Other
prizes will also be given.

Ticket sales are limited; therefore, purchase
your's early. Proceeds are used for Lincoln
Thapter expenses; such as; mailings, rent, the
- seum, and other worthwhile causes.

Volunteers are needed in the dining
kitchen and serving area.
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IMPORTANT - PLEASE READ
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Recently, you received a letter from Scotty
Kaufman. THIS LETTER WAS NOT A RENEWAL NOTICE
FOR YOUR MEMBERSHIP DUES!! The intent of the
letter asked for your help in securing one or
two new members.

If you misinterpreted the letter and sent a
$16,.00 check, yvou will be credited as paying
your 1980 dues. But, please disregard the

regular renewal notice which will be sent to
all members in November since it is too time
consuming to sort out those previously paid.

We still urge you to enroll at least one or
two new members into A.H.S.G.R.

LINCOLN CHAPTER GERMANS FROM RUSSIA
TO PARTICIPATE IN LINCOLN FESTIVAL DAYS
SEPT. 21 AND 22, 1979

Lincoln Festival Days are quickly approaching.
In fact, the exact dates are September 20-22,
The A.H.S.G.R. booth will be open Friday and
Saturday, September 21 and 22, between O & P
on 12th Street. Stop by and purchase sausage
sandwiches, coffee cakes, cook books, etc.

Volunteers are needed to work at the booth
To volunteer contact: Mary Froscheiser
(466-3716), Marlene Bieber (423-5512) or
Marie Willis (435-5032).

GENEALOGY WORKSHOP - OCT. 20,1979

A.H.5.G.R. Genealogy Workshops are one day
courses developed by Erwin Ulmer. The skills
learned help enable one to account for
ancesters and/or relatives.

The next session will be held Oct. 20, 1979,
9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. and 1:00 to 4:00 p.m.,
at the A.H.S.G.R. office (631 D Street).

You are invited to participate in this
informal workshop.



